South Africa Office

25 January 2021

Office of the Minister in the Presidency
c/o Spokesperson to the Minister,
Nonceba Mhlauli

Union Buildings

Government Avenue, Pretoria

Tel: 012 312-0006

Email: nonceba@dpme.gov.za

Dear Sir/Madam
Re: Letter of Condolences

On behalf of the Friedrich Ebert Stiftung, South Africa Office, | would like to extend our sincere
condolences to the family, the Presidency and the African National Congress, on the untimely
passing of Minister Jackson Mthembu.

Like so many South Africans, we were truly shocked and saddened by the death of the Minister
especially due to complications related to the Coronavirus disease that's causing such global
devastation and leaving countless families grieving the loss of loved ones.

Minister Mthembu was indeed a humble servant to the people and his integrity and
dedication to his job and the liberation struggle will always be remembered.

Our constant thoughts and prayers are with his family, colleagues and comrades.

Yours sincerely
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ubert Schillinger
Director
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